San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club

Minutes of SLO DBC Board Meeting on February 10, 2017

In attendance were: Don Alderman, Bill Donovan, Mary Neal, Bill Ringbom, and Jean
Wilson. Leda Fields and Jan Zinner were absent. Club Manager, Barbara Weiss was
also in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Bill Ringbom at 4:05.
Minutes for the January meeting were not available for review.

The treasurer’s report stated that we had 145.5 tables in January, generating a profit of
$368.94. Our ending balance as of 1/31/2017 is $9,032.54.

The game today was the second Junior Fund Charity Game. There was a discussion
regarding local charities to sponsor in future charity games. The issue was continued to
a future meeting.

Barbara Weiss led a discussion about revamping the bulletin board. (Note: after the
meeting Bill Donovan agreed to take on this project.)

There was a discussion of the Grand National Team Event. It was decided that it is too
late to participate in the current cycle. This event for next year begins September 1,
2017. We will make a decision on participation when we are closer to that date.

There was discussion regarding Swiss Team events. Barbara suggested that we have
a Friday Swiss in the 2nd quarter, followed by a Wednesday Swiss in the summer, and
three Swiss Team games in October.

Don Alderman suggested that we use Dropbox for Swiss Team sign ups to avoid having
multiple lists.

There was a discussion about having lessons on Wednesdays prior to the game. Leda
will be asked to approach Tom Snow about doing lessons on Wednesdays.

There was a discussion regarding how to handle/verify Senior Center Membership. The
current system seems to be working. No additional action seems warranted at this time.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:37

Respectfully submitted,
Bill Donovan for Leda Fields



